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Phone: (830) 488-7422   Email: Hispanic.Chamber@drhcc.org   Website: www.delriohispanicchamber.org
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Informative Notice:
*Membership meeting are on

the second Thursday of the month
* Board meetings are on the last Monday of the month.
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Hello, my name is Adrian Encinas and I am honored to be your 
Director of International Trade.  
My professional background include a Master in Public Relations 
from the Universidad De Alcala De Henares and a Bachelor 
degree in International Business and Marketing from St. Mary’s 
University in San Antonio.  My studies provide a solid foundation 
for this position.  
I plan to use the skills and knowledge I’ve acquired for the 
betterment of our business community in Del Rio.  Currently, I 
am the Branch Supervisor for the Walmart and Plaza del Sol Mall 
IBC branches.  I am very excited and enthused to serve as your 
Director in this position.

Introducing Our Board Members
ADRIAN ENCINAS

8 9 10 11 12 13 14

GUTIERREZ FAMILY
SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 2016

The Del Rio Hispanic Chamber of Commerce is pleased to partner 
with The Gutierrez Family & the Latino Coalition Foundation to offer their 

annual scholarship awards for eligible: 
2016 High School Graduates, GED, Homeschool and Charter graduates 

currently attending the local community colleges
(SWTJC and/or SRSU RGC) 

Undergraduate students currently attending local community colleges
(SWTJC and/or SRSU RGC)

 
Scholarship applications are available now

at your School Counselor’s office,
DRHCC website www.delriohispanicchamber.org 

or contact:  
Delia R. Ramirez, MBA |  Director 

SUL ROSS STATE UNIVERSITY RIO GRANDE COLLEGE
Business Services

205 Wildcat Drive | Del Rio,  Texas 78840
830.703.4801 | 830.703.4804 fax 
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1200 Veterans Boulevard
 Del Rio, TX 78840 
(830) 774-2555

2411 Bedell Avenue
Del Rio, TX 78840 
(830) 774-2555
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On April 14th, Silver Eagle Distributors hosted our 
Monthly Membership Meeting with guest speaker, 
Honorable Judge, Robert Cadena, of the 83rd Judicial 
District.  Members and guests enjoyed beverages 
donated by Silver Eagle, as well as light appetizers 
provided by Poncho’s Mexican Restaurant.  Two 
plaques were presented to incoming members Melissa 
Perez (realtor) and David Scabo.  Ms. Otila Gonzalez 
opened the event with a warm welcome to everyone 
in attendance and an expression of gratitude towards 
all our sponsoring member businesses.  Shortly after, 
Judge Cadena gave an inspirational speech about his 
“Passion for Justice”.  Judge Cadena spoke of physical 
improvements that had been done to the Judicial 
Court, as well as new technological advances being 
implemented to improve on accuracy and efficiency.  We 
of the Del Rio Hispanic Chamber would like to again thank 
Silver Eagle Distributors, Poncho’s Mexican Restaurant, 
and Judge Cadena for their contribution to the success 
of our meeting.  If you are a member business and 
are interested in hosting a meeting, co-sponsoring, or 
presenting as a guest speaker, please feel free to call 
our Hispanic Chamber office at 830-488-7422.
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DR Rotary President Gloria Wilson, New 
Rotarian Seferino Gomez, BCFS Wayne 

Richardson and Carmen Gutierrez.

Hispanic Chamber member and Plaza 
del Sol manager Hatali Brackenridge was 
guest speaker at Rotary Tuesday, April 19.

The Hispanic Chamber of Commerce hosted the QUEST FOR TEXAS BEST search 
for prospective products from local vendors to compete for space on the shelves 
of H.E.B stores.  Mr. Wayne Terry, Supplier Diversity representative presented 
information on the criteria that must be met to be accepted as a supplier for 
H.E.B.   

Quest for Texas Best

On Tuesday April 12, 2016, The City of Del Rio broke ground for the long awaited Toll Plaza project.  The relocation of the toll 
booths will not only modernize the facility but will also enhance the security of the Plaza and of the toll collectors.  As an added 
bonus, the project, when completed, will add to the aesthetics of our port of entry.

Toll  Plaza
Judge Valdez, Councilman Fred Contreras, Councilwoman Liz Elizalde, Mayor Robert Garza, Board Member Frank Mendoza, City Manager Henry Arredondo, 
Bridge Board Member Al Cervantes, Engineer Bob Parker, International Bridge Superintendent  Margie Montez and Bridge Board Member Alfredo Delgado. 

Jim Stuart, David Rowe, Ruben Gutierrez, Carmen Gutierrez,
David Scarbo, Otila Gonzalez, and Andrew Scarbo.

Otila Gonzalez, Melissa Perez, Leslie Herrera, 
David Scarbo and Carlos Ayala.

DRHCC promoting Del Rio at Senior Fiesta in San Antonio

New Members


